
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ADDISON COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION

Goshen Municipal Planning Consultation
The Addison County Regional Planning Commission (ACRPC) will meet on 

May 19, 2025 at 7:00PM, for a public hearing with the Town of Goshen’s Planning 
Commission.

The meeting will take place in person at the Goshen Town Hall, 55 Carlisle Hill 
Road, Goshen, VT 05733.

As per 24 V.S.A. §4350, ACRPC will consult with Goshen in regard to the 
municipality’s planning efforts, ascertain Goshen’s planning needs, identify 
needed assistance from ACRPC, and confirm that the municipality:

(1) is engaged in a continuing planning process that, within a reasonable 
     time, will result in a plan that is consistent with the goals contained in 
     section 4302 of this title;
(2) is engaged in a process to implement its municipal plan, consistent 
    with the program for implementation required under section 4382 of 
    this title; and
(3) is maintaining its efforts to provide local funds for municipal and 
     regional planning purposes.

Questions, please call either:
Adam Lougee, Executive Director or Rebecca Elder, Community Planner
Addison County Regional Planning Commission
802-388-3141
Martin Fjeld, Town Clerk or Chad Chamberlain, Planning Commission Chair
Town of Goshen
802-247-6455


